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MONTANA HEALTHCARE PROGRAMS NOTICE 
June 3, 2022 

Inpatient Hospital, Outpatient Hospital, and 
Physician Providers 

Reminder      REISSUED 

Unlisted Billing Codes Reminder 

Providers are reminded to use the most specific HCPCS/CPT code when billing. In the event an unlisted code 
must be used, Montana Healthcare Programs urges providers to send medical records specific to the unlisted 
code(s) with the claim. The members entire medical record is not required, please only submit the section of the 
medical records related to the unlisted codes billed. Medical records can be sent with electronic claims using the 
paperwork attachment with the PWK indicator. 

Please reference the General Provider Manual for guidelines when billing electronically with paper attachments. 

Contact Information 

Hospital Program Officer (406) 444-4834 

For claims questions or additional information, contact Montana Provider Relations at (800) 624-3958 or (406) 
442-1837 or email Montana Provider Relations Helpdesk.

Visit the Montana Healthcare Programs Provider Information website at https://medicaidprovider.mt.gov. 
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